
When you contact HAHS for       

information, to become a      

member, inquire about a pet 

available for adoption, or make a 

donation, your call or e-mail will 

be answered by Kari Underdahl. 

Kari joined HAHS a few years 

ago and volunteered to be the 

first line of support to those who 

contact HAHS by phone or e-mail.   

Kari and her family live near   

Zumbro Falls on a farm with dog 

Rudy, and cats Tucker and Jack.  

They also have horses and      

barn cats. 

After going to school for horse 

training, Kari trained horses.  

She returned to school and 

landed a job as a surgical    

technician in the cardiovascular 

department at Rochester’s Mayo.  

S h e  a l s o  s p e n t  y e a r s 

homeschooling her children.  

Currently she works at Anytime 

Fitness in Lake City as a         

personal trainer as well as the 

Zumbro Falls Veterinary Clinic 

as a veterinarian technician.   

When not spending time with her     

family, which includes two   

grandsons Sawyer and Kaleb, 

working, or volunteering with 

HAHS, Kari enjoys kayaking, 

horseback riding, snowshoeing, 

reading and gardening.  Her    

carpentry skills are also being 

put to use as she explains, “My 

‘newest’ project is a 1930’s barn 

loom that I am rehabbing so I 

can learn to weave.” Although 

her life certainly has been filled 

with interesting occupations and 

a  va r i e ty  o f  hobb ie s ,                  

her love and care for animals 

has always been one of her          

important priorities.  

 “Thanks Kari, for 

all you do for 

HAHS!”                                                     

MEET HAHS VOLUNTEER KARI UNDERDAHL 

 In her spare time, Kari loves riding her 
cycle. Shown here with Kari is              
her husband of 30 years, Brad. 
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WE HOPE TO 
SEE YOU THERE  Jack is Kari’s newest rescue.  

He was found with severe     
in jur ies which required         
amputation of his leg.  Jack is 
doing well and getting lots of         
attention from Kari. 

CHECK OUT EVENT INFORMATION ON PAGE 4 



     FIFTH ANNUAL 5K-9 RUN/WALK WILL BE HELD MAY 18th  

Beautiful spring weather brought out lots 
of people and dogs of all ages for        

last year’s 5K-9 event co-sponsored by      
Anytime Fitness in Lake City.     

  BE SURE TO CHECK OUT Pg. 3                                            
  FOR PET ADOPTION PHOTOS         

We hope you will join us Saturday May 18th.   

All proceeds from the event will be donated   

to Hiawatha Animal Humane Society.             

If  you walk with your dog, run with your dog 

or your dog drags you at the end of  its     

leash, you’ll want to join us. Check out        

page 4 for event details.  There will be                   

lots of  fun for the entire family. 

Lake Pepin Pet Clinic and Hospital in 
Lake City is Co-Sponsor                     

of this year’s 5K-9 event. 

This year’s 5K-9 event        
is co-sponsored by                           
BARK All Things Dog  



HAPPY ENDINGS…WE LOVE GETTING PHOTOS                                   
SO PLEASE KEEP THEM COMING.  

Mack was taken in and cared for       
by a HAHS foster home after being 

found by police and placed in          
the dog pound.  Mack is shown       

here with his new owners.  

Patty Harris shares a photo of brothers       
Fred and George and their sister Felicity. 
The three were all adopted from HAHS                         

on a snowy February day.  Patty claims,  

“Three cats are not too many to adopt!” 

Hiawatha Animal Humane Society came into existence almost a half century                           

ago. The effect of each year’s work has built upon the next and has added up                               

to something quite profound.  We see new members joining and we continue to grow. We           

remain busy doing what needs to be done to help animals in need.  We are grateful for                                   

the support from people who help with fundraisers, those who adopt, the fosters                       

who open their homes and care for animals until new homes are found and for all                     

the donations of food/supplies/money. Thank you for your time, talents, ideas and resources.                             

                                                        “TOGETHER WE CAN DO MORE.” 

Saige (on left) was abandoned and taken in by 
HAHS.  Her new forever family sent us this photo 

to show how she has bonded with her new 
“sister”.   Thank you for sending us this photo. 

Charlie (cat) was adopted from HAHS by 
the Wells family in Minneapolis.  Shown 
here with Charlie is Luna (adopted from 
another humane society), Charlie’s BFF. 




